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I am writing in support of SB 241. It is entirely appropriate to require that persons, 

such as described in the bill's text, be required to apply for assistance from federal 

programs prior to or in addition to seeking assistance from local and state agencies. 

Federal departments such as HUD and HHS have well funded programs that should 

be relied on and be prioritized above using scarce local and state assistance 

programs.  


